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RIBBON CUTTING AT SUNSET 
SOLAR LIGHTING ENHANCES THE WALKING TRAIL  

AT NORTHERN SPORTS COMPLEX 
 
 
Dededo, GU (May 7, 2013) – The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) 
announces the addition of solar lighting for the walking trail at the Northern Sports Complex in 
Dededo.  The event will take place on Wednesday, May 8th, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. at the Dededo 
Sports Complex
 

. 

GHURA completed the installation of 27 solar lights 20 foot poles along the walking trail base 
of the Sports Complex in Dededo.  The solar lights are environmentally friendly, stand alone 
feature on the property.  Families benefit from the extended usable hours of the walking trial 
after sunset.   
 
The Department of Interior, Office of Insular Areas, enhances the walking trail project with the 
addition of solar lights.  The project cost totaled $169,038.00.  GHURA managed the walking 
trail and swimming pool projects at the Northern Sports Complex. 
 
GHURA continues in its efforts to serve the community’s needs.   Whether in the construction 
or rehabilitation of affordable housing, development of strong communities, creation of 
economic opportunities, or revitalization of neighborhoods, the Authority is committed to 
Guam’s sustainable future. 
 
For more information about GHURA, visit www.ghura.org. 
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